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Negotiating team secures $2 increase
Your negotiating team has secured the $2 top-up.

In our last update, we said we
had filed a complaint with the
Labour Board because Whitehorn
did not agree with the $2 top-up
we had settled on. That issue is
now resolved. We are glad we
secured the $2 top-up quickly,
without getting caught in a long
litigation process.

$2 will be permanently added to

the Health Care Aide pay grid as of
January 1, 2024. You will also receive
the $2 for each hour you have
worked since January 1in the form
of retroactive pay.

The new hourly wage for HCAs will
be $26.87.

Your patience and support have
been greatly appreciated throughout
this process.

Urgent Bargaining Town Halls

AUPE’s Time for Action bargaining
town halls are happening throughout
June and all members are invited.
Please visit the town hall website for
details on the town hall nearest you.

You will also receive email
invitations, shareable posters, and
timely reminders to ensure everyone
has the chance to attend. All AUPE
members are encouraged to join
these urgent town halls.

Please contact a member of your
negotiating team if you have any
questions about bargaining.
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